From: Detterman, Karel. Env. Health

To: "Robert Robitaille”

Cc: John Buestad

Subject: RO8 1630 Park St, Alameda, CA - Request for Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring & Sampling Reports
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2013 3:07:21 PM

Hi Bob: While reviewing the Interim Source Removal Report, | noticed that the latest groundwater
results cited were from July 2012. Were the wells sampled in November? From now on, please
submit the quarterly sampling reports 30 days after the sample date in an effort to provide timely
water quality data and please sample on a quarterly basis all site and off-site monitoring wells and
DPE wells.

Thanks,

Karel Detterman, PG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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